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NCDHD 
Dashboard 
Update and 

TestNE Clinic 
Updates 

                                    Public Service Announcement 
North Central District Health Department has made some additions to the COVID-19 

Dashboard located on our ncdhd.ne.gov home page.  An additional tab called “Vaccine Info” 
will provide information on total vaccinations administered, first dose, second dose, and 
percentage of population 16 and older completing the vaccination series in the NCDHD 
District. This data will be updated daily prior to 6:00 PM.   

Also included under the “General Info” tab is a DHM dial. This dial will reflect the 
current statewide Directed Health measures color level. This dial is not based on local case 
rates. Additional information on what each color of the dial means is available by clicking 
directly on the dial.  

 
NCDHD’s TestNe COVID-19 testing times and locations starting the week 

of 2/8/2021 have changed. For a smooth flow of clinic traffic for those attending 
clinics in O’Neill attendees should enter the clinic through the alley South of the 
Armory.  

• O’Neill: Monday and Wednesday from 8:30-10:30am at the O’Neill Armory. Please 
enter the clinic through the alley South of the Armory.  



• Bassett: Mondays 1:00-3:00pm at the Rock County Fairgrounds  
• Pre-registration for testing at www.testnebraska.com is 

highly encouraged, but not required. 
• The last patient will be scheduled 15 minutes before the scheduled end 

of the clinic. 
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http://www.testnebraska.com/

